Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE

Part of Perry Hall Multi-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

Tel: 01902 558544

21st October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Music Lessons

The music school have been in touch and have confirmed that they intend to recommence face to face music lessons at Woodthorne from Monday 2^{nd} November. Our records show that your child previously had lessons at school. The timetable will be as follows:

Monday morning — violin and upper strings

Wednesday Morning — woodwind

Friday Morning - Cello and lower strings

In order to continue with the lessons at school, we would need to you sign the consent on Parentpay to confirm that you are aware that the annual cost of these lessons is £150 and that you are happy to make this payment. Payments can be made in instalments throughout the year as needed.

If your child no longer wishes to learn their instrument, please could you confirm this in writing to woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Yours faithfully

Mr T Hinkley Head teacher